
February 3, 1972 

r. John Tembeck 
6 Franklin A enue 

Yonkers, New ork 10075 

Dear John: 

Thanks for the additional checks. They 
totaled $335.00, t-rith the $4pg,oo previously 
remitted, the donations from~ioly Cross to 
date amount to $735.00. 

Shall I ait for further donations, or 
would it be a pp ropriate to write to Holy Cros 
at this time making acknowledgement of t1e co­
tributions fr m peo_le in the p arish. 

Th anks for everything. 

JA/ec 

Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


